
     
 

 

Date – 04/12/2022 

 
Customer name – Steven Doctor 

Address – 5250 Knudsen Dr, Bakersfield, CA 93308 

 

Customer, 
 

This letter is in regards to your request for information at the above given location. We may 
utilize/extend our electric distribution facilities to and within this development in accordance 
with our Electric Rules 15 & 16 in effect at the time service is requested. These rules are on file 
with the California Public Utilities Commission and are available through this office upon 
request.  
 

For more specific information pertaining to the establishment of service at the aforementioned 

location, please submit an application for service.  You can do so by clicking on the following 

link to PG&E Customer Connections 

 

Thank you in advance for the opportunity to serve you.   We appreciate your business.   

 

Sincerely,  

Johnny Helton | PG&E Express Connect | (209) 471-0751 
3136 Boeing Way, Stockton, CA 93720 | jq3n@pge.com 
Electric & Gas Service Requirements (Greenbook) 

https://www.pge.com/cco/
https://www.pge.com/en_US/business/services/building-and-renovation/overview/greenbook-manual-online/greenbook-manual-online.page

